

Tuesday 15 November 2022

Dear parents & carers,

On Friday 18th November, Lees Brook Academy will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money in support of Children in Need.

All students will be invited to wear non- school uniform and we are asking every student to contribute £1 to this charity. Payment can be made via your ParentMail account. Students are reminded the suitable clothes should be worn, especially for practical sessions. The school rules regarding jewellery and make up still apply. Students must also ensure that they bring all equipment for their lessons, including PE kit.

We are looking forward to sharing with you the amount raised by students and staff on this day.

Best Wishes,

Clare Watson Principal

